
“A Day with Night” 
 

 
 

Incoming Year 3 Language and Literature students are REQUIRED to read Night by Elie Wiesel over 
the 2017-2018 summer. Ms. Hudak will be taking orders for purchasing the book at Pine View Middle 
School, NOW through May 24, 2017. The cost of the book is $8.00. PVMS will take checks or cash. 
Checks should be made out to PVMS and include the student name and student ID number on the check. 
It is not mandatory for students to purchase the book through PVMS; however, we wanted to provide this 
as an option. One of the perks to the study of Night is that students will participate in a field trip to the St. 
Petersburg Holocaust Museum when they return to school in the fall as a culminating event. 
 
Year 3 Language & Literature teachers, Ms. Hudak, Mrs. Walls, and Dr. Krell, will be spending “A Day 
with Night” which will take place on Wednesday, August 2, 2017 from 9:00am-3:00pm. The teachers 
will read aloud Night with the students in a whole group setting in the Little House that day. This DAY is 
not mandatory; however, reading the novel is MANDATORY because it ties in directly to the first unit of 
the quarter, Culture and Belonging. This day will provide each incoming Year 3 student with the 
opportunity to become acquainted with the Year 3 Language & Literature teachers as well. 
 
Year 3 Language & Literature students will be provided with a pacing guide to facilitate student reading 
and reflection of this REQUIRED novel during the summer. The pacing guide will be attached to each 
Year 2 student’s final report card that will be mailed home. It is also located on the Pine View Middle 
School homepage for convenience. More information will be provided on “A Day with Night” as the date 
approaches. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Year 3 Language & Literature MANDATORY summer reading, 
please feel free to contact Mrs. Walls at swalls@pasco.k12.fl.us. 
 
 
 

 


